
LAA Special Issue in Honor of Vladimir Sergeichuk

Linear Algebra and Its Applications (LAA) is pleased to announce a special issue
in honor of Professor Vladimir Sergeichuk in recognition of his many important
contributions to linear algebra on the occasion of his 70th birthday in 2019.
LAA solicits papers for the special issue within the entire scope of LAA with a
special emphasize on research topics related to the work of Vladimir Sergeichuk.
The deadline for submissions of papers is April 1, 2018. All submissions will be
subject to normal refereeing procedures and the usual standards of LAA will
be applied. They should be submitted via the Elsevier Editorial System EES
(http://ees.elsevier.com/laa/), choosing the special issue called “In Honor of
Vladimir Sergeichuk” and the responsible Editor-in-Chief Peter Šemrl.

Authors will have the opportunity to suggest one of the following special editors
to handle their submission: Natália Bebiano, Matej Brešar, Vyacheslav Futorny.
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